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The City of New York 

Community Board 8 Manhattan 
 

 
May 23, 2024 
 
Robert Benedetto 
Deputy Commissioner 
State Liquor Authority 
80 South Swan Street, Suite 900 
Albany, NY 12210-8002 
 
RE: UES Sushi Restaurant Inc dba New Suki Ichiro  1694 Second Avenue Between East 87th and  
East  88th Streets) - 30 Day Waiver for a New Application for Wine, Beer and Cider 
 
Dear Deputy Commissioner Benedetto, 
 
Please be advised that Community Board 8 Manhattan received notice on May 17, 2024 for the above-
referenced establishment's renewal application of a Liquor, Wine, Beer, and Cider license. A copy of their 
30-day advance notice is attached.  
 
We agree to this one-time waiver of the 30-day notice on the condition that the applicant appears at the 
June 4, 2024 Street Life Committee meeting so the public has the opportunity to comment on the 
application. If the applicant fails to appear at the June 4, 2024 Street Life Committee meeting, the waiver 
will be revoked.  
 
Please advise this office of any action taken regarding this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Will Brightbill 
 
Will Brightbill  
District Manager 
 







Request for a Waiver of the 30 Day Waiting Period 

Re: Restaurant Wine License application for: 
UES Sushi Restaurant Inc. 
1694 2nd Ave., New York, NY 10128 

To Manhattan Community Board 8 :

I, Bing Xing Li, the president of UES Sushi Restaurant Inc., would like to submit this letter to 

request for a waiver of the 30 day waiting period for the Restaurant Wine License application. I took 

over the mentioned restaurant on March 1st, 2024 and got delayed in applying my own wine license 

as I didn't know whom I should ask for help in obtaining this license. I finally found a consultant 

and started the procedure in May. However, my restaurant business is very slow without serving 

alcoholic beverage during those two months. If I can get a waiver of the waiting period, I can get my 

Temp permit earlier which may help a lot for my business. 

I understand that this will be a one-time waiver for my establishment and that no future 30 day 

waiver for my establishment will be considered for this license. Also, I promise I or my 

representative will attend the upcoming Street Life Committee meeting taking place on June 4'\ 

2024 at 6:30pm via Zoom to respond to the community. 

I'd be very appreciated it if you can consider my request. Should you have any questions,[please let 

me know. 

Thanks and Regards, 

Bing Xing Li 
UES Sushi Restaurant Inc. 
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